
ACCREDITATION FOR FRAME ONLY REPAIR SHOPS 
 
Dear Sir/Madame: 
 
As Repair Facilities have previously been advised, the existing Accreditation Agreement 
was extended until a new one was ratified. Over the past several months, discussions 
with the Automotive Trades Association of Manitoba and the Manitoba Motor Dealers 
Association have resulted in an agreement of the terms and conditions that would make 
up the 2011 Accreditation Agreement. Frame Specialty repair shops are now included 
within the terms of this agreement. 
 
Under the terms of this agreement we have standardized the requirements for vendors 
performing structural repairs to customers’ vehicles. Therefore, the requirements for 
equipment and training for Frame Specialty repair shops are similar to those that apply 
to Auto Body vendors who wish to be certified for structural repairs. 
 
The 2011 Accreditation Agreement and the Specifications/Application can be found on 
the MPI Partners Website:  
http://mpipartners.ca/AccreditationAgreements.html 
 
The required forms that apply to light vehicle frame repair shops can be found on the 
MPI Partners Website:   

http://mpipartners.ca/Forms.html 

 

We ask for your cooperation and prompt return of your Accreditation Agreement and 
Specifications/Application by April 30, 2011 to our office at the following address: 

 
Mail:  Manitoba Public Insurance Corporation 
  Quality Control Department 
  PO Box 45064 Regent Postal Outlet 

Winnipeg, MB  R2C 5C7 
Attention: Kevin Bonazew 
            OR 

Fax:  (204) 985-1661 
 
Once the Quality Control department has received your signed Accreditation 
Agreement and Specifications/Application documents, they will be in contact with you 
to provide further details.  

 

For questions regarding the Accreditation Agreement or the Specification/Application 
document or if you require assistance, please contact Kevin Bonazew at (204) 985-1671. 

 


